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July 18, 2005

Ms. Esther Baker

Program Director, Teacher Assessments

Professional Educator Standards Board (PESB)

600 Washington Street S., Room 249

PO Box 47236

Olympia, WA  98504-6275

Dear Esther,

Enclosed are two copies of student (examinee) reports for Praxis I test scores from applicants to The Evergreen State College’s Master in Teaching Program for fall 2005 that were not included in my earlier letter of problematic reports from ETS. These students provided me their own reports, and as you can clearly see, Evergreen is listed as an official score recipient. Evergreen never received institutional reports for these students. Thus, I am leery of accepting the Educational Testing Service’s explanation that most of our missing test scores are due to student error in not listing Evergreen as a DI. We would still like to receive official institutional reports.

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran

Associate Director/Certification and Advising

Enc.


Master in Teaching 


Certification and Advising


Lab I Room 3016


The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


(360) 867-6559 ( foranm@evergreen.edu 


http://www.evergreen.edu/mit

_1008738964.doc



